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                           Dear Parents,                                                                                                           November 12, 2024 

NURSERY TO CLASS X 
 

     MISSION SFHS 
 

• I thank you for the generous contribution you made to the school through your child. 

The items received far exceeded our expectations. They will be carefully packed,           

and the children will distribute them to various NGOs, charity centres, 

slums/communities in need. I will provide you with an update shortly. The total value    

of the items received amounted to ₹2,33,287/- 

• Students who excelled in the Ignited Minds were awarded with medals and certificates. 

Congratulations to the students and parents! Photographs of the winners can be found 

in the google drive. Videos and photographs all events held in the school are updated      

in the school YouTube channel. Those who have subscribed the school YouTube channel 

are updated as and when videos are uploaded. 
  

                           CHILDREN’S DAY 
 

• School will have a half-day schedule on Children's Day, November 14th. The school       

will disperse at 11:50 AM. Students can come in decent colour dress and                          

are requested not to carry bags or books on this day. We extend our best wishes               

to the staff members for organizing the Children's Day celebrations. 
 

                           PICNIC 
 

• Classes V to IX will be going to Wonderla for a picnic on November 15th. Students        

who have not registered for the trip may remain at home. We always respect the 

decisions made by parents. The KG Section and Primary classes will be operating             

as usual for the entire day. Class X will have a holiday on November 15th.                   

Saturday, November 16th, will be a half-day for Classes V to X. 
 

                           APPRECIATION 
 

• My appreciation to the parents who have diligently followed the instructions regarding 

haircuts, cleanliness, uniforms, and the overall presentation of students. Your support       

in maintaining these standards is truly valued. 

        

      Brother Sanil Tharayil 
      Principal  
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